
From: pam.benjamin@verizon.net <pam.benjamin@verizon.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 11:13 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
Dear Ms. Monroe,  
 
I am a homeowner in Tamworth, NH, and am unable to get to any of the meetings you are holding.  I feel 
compelled to bring my thoughts to 
your attention. 
 
I find it difficult to believe that the regulations for the conservation areas effected would allow for cutting, 
digging and destruction of trees, land and 
the beautiful views of the mountains.  I also do not believe this construction would help beef up the 
economy, nor will it make a significant difference 
in anyone's electric bill.  Construction workers buying breakfast, lunch, dinner and drinks will not a good 
economy make, and the savings of less than 
$20.00 per year on electric bills just is not worth the destruction of conserved lands. 
 
I am in shock that this project is still alive and kicking, as I have donated hundreds of dollars over the past 
two years to help get it stopped.  It is truly 
like a bad penny, it keeps coming up.  Please help stop this project once and for all, it just does not 
belong in the great State of New Hampshire. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Pamela Benjamin 
Tamworth NH 
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